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February 28, 2019 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Online safety is an important part of keeping children safe at school. All students are taught how to 
stay safe and behave appropriately online, but this approach is only successful if we work together 
and reinforce safe behavior at home too. Many children may be spending their free time socializing or 
gaming with their friends online. Key things that parents should be doing with their children and online 
use are: 1. Talk to your child about online use, 2. Be aware. Share, 3. Manage screen time, and  
4. Make online use enriching. Currently there are some very disturbing and negative apps and/or You 
Tube sights that you should be aware of and your children should not be using or watching. Please 
go to www.nationalonlinesafety.com for helpful tips and resources on online safety. On this site you 
will also find all the inappropriate apps and/or sights that you should be aware of and keep your 
children away from.  
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Guillermo Gonzalez 
School Principal 
 
 
 


